
F.A.Q.  the change of Basic price 

 

1. Why accommodation price is changing?  

The basic price is determined on the basis of the general economic situation. As you may notice – the prices 

of services and goods have significantly increased over the last two years, the minimum wage has increased 

several times. For the above reasons, in order to continue to ensure the investment in improvement of 

dormitory infrastructure, in coordination with the Department of Student Affairs, the KTU Student union 

and Dormitory Board the Basic price increased and the process is approved by the Order of the Rector of 

the University NR. A-355.  

2. When the new accommodation prices will come into force? 

New accommodation prices will come into force:  

 To all newly accommodating students – from 16th July 2018 

 To current Residents and those who will be relocating to cheaper place (until 13th July) – from 1st 

November 2018 (All Residents will be informed personally via academic e-mail regarding the price 

change).  

 To current Residents who will be relocating after Freshman accommodation process – from the first 

day of the established relocation.  

 

3. My room condition was evaluated recently, is this change of the price the same as the increase 

regarding evaluation?  

The price change due to the evaluation of the condition of the room is a separate process and concerns 

only the residents whose room condition has changed. These changes in prices will come into force 

according to other predefined terms about which the necessary residents have been informed personally 

by academic e-mail.  

Changes of the Basic price will come into effect individually in the above-mentioned terms. 

4. Where I can find the new price of my place in the dormitory?  

The detailed information about your accommodation price change will provide your dormitory 

administrator – CONTACTS  

5. What to do if the new price too expensive for me?  

 

 Current Residents, for whom the new accommodation price will be to high has an option to 

relocate to cheaper place at the same or another dormitory during period 4th July – 13th July. 

Regarding relocation, please write us – dormitory@ktu.lt   

 Students with difficult financial situation can apply for accommodation price compensation to the 

Student Information Center via e-mail klausk@ktu.lt  

 

 

https://dormitory.ktu.edu/contacts/

